HWS: Notice of extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 27 Apr 2020, Thua Thien Hue Water Supply Joint Stock Company announced the extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
- Time: On 31 May 2020 at the latest; the specific time will be informed to the shareholders by HueWACO in accordance with the law and Charter of the Company
[bookmark: _GoBack]- Reason: due to the impact of Covid-19 epidemic
